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Evan O'Connor

From: Joshua Houde

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 2:54 PM

To: Evan O'Connor

Cc: Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: RE: 24-25_MJR_SUB-SP_FP_AndrewSchool

Hi Evan, 

 

This application looks good to me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Josh Houde, CMA 

Tax Assessor 

Town of Windham 

207-777-1983 

 

 

-----Original Task----- 

Subject: 24-25_MJR_SUB-SP_FP_AndrewSchool 

Priority: Normal 

 

Start date: Fri 10/11/2024 

Due date: Thu 10/17/2024 

 

Status: Not Started 

% Complete: 0% 

Actual work: 0 hours 

 

Requested by: Evan O'Connor 

 

 

 
------------ 

We have received the Final Plan application for the Andrew School Redevelopment Major subdivision & 

site plan project, consisting of eighteen affordable apartments for senior housing. Tax Map: 37; Lot: 24; 

Zone: Village Commercial (VC) zoning district in the Upper Presumpscot River watershed. 

This application will be in front of the Planning Board October 28th. Please email me any of your 

comments or concerns for the applicant by the end of this task. 

 

The files, are saved on the Town network, here: "I:\Global\Development Review Team\2024-10-08\24-

25_MJR_SUB-SP_FP_AndrewSchool" Off-Network:  << OLE Object: Picture (Device Independent Bitmap) 

>>  24-25_MJR_SUB-SP_FP_AndrewSchool 

 

 

 

 

I appreciate everyone’s input. 
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Thank you, 

 

E. O’Connor 

Town Planner 

Town of Windham 

Voice: (207) 892-1907                  Cell: (207) 714-1141  
NOTICE: Under Maine’s Freedom of Access (“Right to Know”) law, documents – including emails – in the possession of public officials about town business are considered public records. This means if anyone 

asks to see it, we are required to provide it. There are very few exceptions. We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our constituents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not 

private and will be made available to any interested party 

 


